
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Letter dated Oct. 1, 2021 of the Municipal Government of Magsaysay, Palawan
Submitting Resolution No. 238-2021
1 message

DENR FMB Official <fmb@denr.gov.ph> Mon, Jan 3, 2022 at 1:07 PM
To: magpal@gmail.com
Cc: "Forest Resources Manag..." <fmbfrmd@gmail.com>, frmdcifs@gmail.com, DENR Mimaropa Region
<mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

For Ms. Nora Felizarte-Pedro:

Good day, 

Please see attached document regarding the furnished Resolution No.238-2021 addressed to Sec. Roy A. Cimatu.

Thank you and best regards.
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
As one of our valued clients, we are counting on you to let us know what you think of our services.  We would like to request
for your time to complete our online Client Satisfaction Survey. Please help us evaluate your overall experience by
completing this survey questionnaire:  bit.ly/FMBSatisfactionSurvey
This survey is extremely important to us in our service quality improvement program. Thank you for your participation in this
survey. We are glad to be of service to you.
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